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MEMO 

 
Date: June 5, 2020 

 

To: National Secretariat, and Diocesan Lay Directors   

 

Cc: National Staff, National Spiritual Advisors 

 

From: Nadia Lopez, National Cursillo Service Administrator
  

Subject: Stewardship  
  

Brothers and Sisters, 

 

The work of the Cursillo Movement cannot take place without the generous support of our cursillista 

community. Thank you for always answering the call to stewardship. As we journey through this first 

virtual encounter your generous support is needed now more than ever. 

  

We have expenses throughout the year beyond affiliation fees that are met through the generous 

donations at The National Encounter Mass collections, book sales, the $3 campaign donations, and a 

percentage of the fees collected from the National Encounter Registration. Although we are going 

virtual, we will incur some overhead expenses.   

  

There will be a $50 registration fee for the virtual encounter. If you can donate more than $50 to help 

offset additional expenses, please consider it. There are opportunities to donate on-line 

at: https://www.natl-cursillo.org/ using a Visa or Master Card. You can also donate via US Postal 

Service by downloading the printable form at: https://www.natl-cursillo.org  and mail a personal check 

or money order. For over the phone donations, you can contact the National Office. Your tax-

deductible contributions help offset costs and assist us through the next fiscal year.  

 

• If you previously registered for the Omaha in person Encounter and would like to deduct the 

Virtual Encounter Registration fee please contact Patrick at the National Office (512)746-2030. 

• If you would like to attend the Virtual Encounter but are unable to pay the registration fee due 

to financial hardship please contact The National Cursillo office.   

  

Prayerfully consider your part in sustaining our Cursillo movement. The National Secretariat and Staff 

extend a “Special Thank You” to all Cursillistas for your faithful stewardship to Christ and His Church 

through the gift of Cursillo and for your continued support and Generous Donations. 

Christ is Counting on Us! 

 
National Cursillo Movement (NCM) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization; Donations to NCM are 
tax-deductible to the full extent allowable under the law. 
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